
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 135 OF 2017 

Our Ref:  MT/PYD/83/97 
 

14 December 2017 
 
 

Powerboat exhibition in Marsamxett Harbour 
 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a powerboat exhibition will 
be held on Saturday 16th December 2017 between 1200 hours and 1500 hours in Marsamxett Harbour. 
 
This activity will be held along the line indicated (dashed in magenta) on attached chart. “A” 
being start/finish point and “B” being the turning point. 
 
Mariners are to note the above and give the area indicated a wide berth. They are to obey any instructions 
given by the Maritime Enforcement Unit RHIB on site. 
 
Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 are to be complied with. 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177   




